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Questions? 


Call Pat Duxbury: 867-766-7062





�





Paramount Resources Ltd. wishes to conduct a 2-D seismic program in an area between the Cameron Hills and Highway #1








Tuesday, February 28th, 2006


Meeting starts at 10:00 am


In the Hay River Community Hall  








Everyone Welcome!





Come to this informal community hearing to share your views about what should be considered in the Environmental Assessment!











Snacks, beverages and lunch will be provided to participants 








